
May 25, 2020 
 
Dear Multi-Age Families --   
   
Wow!  Week 10!   
This week’s learning plan is all about reading connections, handwriting, place value, 
and fun with shadows.  Look for connected activities in zoom meetings and on 
Seesaw/Class Dojo.  Have fun with learning as we head toward the end of 
emergency home learning and remember -- the learning doesn’t stop when school 
does!  Keep reading, discussing, noticing, and creating.  Stay curious and your kids 
will, too.  We have two more weeks of school and they will look a little different 
than the last ten have.  Stay tuned for more information! 
As always, we’re here if you need us. 
Enjoy your Monday holiday! 
 
Be well! 

The Multi-Age Team 
 engagement ​in learning 
practice​ with skills 
connection​ with the school community 
security​ of teacher support 


